
Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Crain’s Cleveland: Detailing a Recent NLRB Decision and Its
Likely Impact on Employer Handbooks
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In a bylined article published in Crain’s Cleveland Business, Melanie Webber and Brain Balonick

discuss what Ohio employers need to know about a recent NLRB decision that dramatically impacts

employers and will lead many to once again modify their handbooks to comply with the latest NLRB

mandates.

To read the article visit Crain’s Cleveland Business.
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